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secretary < secretary@ C FTC. g ov >
Regulation of Retail Forex

Hello,

New proposed regulation which will limit the leverage of currency pairs to 1-10 ratio is a new way
to increase unemployment and for people to move their trading accounts overseas.

I believe passing such a regulation will not only be counter productive but will lead to IJS dollars
being transferred out of the country. The unemployment rate in US is already at 10% and
passing such regulation which does not support employment opportunities in USA are counter
productive.

Save USA from destructive laws that erode our country’s freedom!

Maraha Stein
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